
From: Scanlon, Amy
To: Scanlon, Amy
Subject: FW: Tenney Park Bridge Removal/Replacement
Date: Tuesday, August 07, 2012 1:19:14 PM

From: Brown, Chip L - WHS [mailto:Chip.Brown@wisconsinhistory.org] 
Sent: Wednesday, July 11, 2012 5:24 PM
To: Maglio, Tom
Subject: RE: Tenney Park Bridge Removal/Replacement
 
Hello Tom,
 
I have received the plans you delivered yesterday. Yes, we agree that these plans represent a
suitable design for a “new” replacement bridge within the Tenney Park historic district. We believe
further that photo documentation of the original bridge prior to its removal is a necessary element
of mitigation (for the loss of this bridge). If replacement bridge design details should change,
please notify us with details for further review and comment.
 
Please contact me with questions. Thank you.
 
Sincerely,
 
Chip Brown
 
Chip Harry L. Brown III, J.D.
Government Assistance and Training Specialist
Wisconsin Historical Society
816 State Street
Madison, WI  53706
 
608-264-6508 (voice)
608-264-6504 (fax)
chip.brown@wisconsinhistory.org
www.wisconsinhistory.org
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